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The ISO is requesting written comments on the Draft Final Proposal - Detailed Ranking of High
Priority Market Enhancements dated September 18, 2009.

BAMX has actively participated in the Market Initiatives Roadmap process. We remain
concerned that CAISO continues to view the LAP Granularity issue as a high priority. For the
reasons stated in BAMX’ prior comments, and similar reasons cited by SCE, PG&E, NCPA,
CCSF and the CPUC, BAMx believes that CAISO and market participant resources would be
much better spent on other, more pressing market initiatives than the LAP Granularity issue.

' BAMx members are the Cities of Santa Clara and Palo Alto, and Alameda Municipal Power.
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